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It is with great concern that I read of your current, and soon to be upgraded, application of rules that prohibit
free speech of those forced to be members so that they may practice. Your role is to ensure medical practice is
carried our to the health benefit of the patient, by qualified and diligent qualified people. Don’t overstep the
mark by assuming you, that small group of you that assume a role of administration, have greater powers than
the community expects.

This country is being stretched to its limits on controls that are being imposed.

Don’t become one of those controlling bodies, otherwise the integrity of your profession will be judged.

(Ref. Dr van Gend)

Bruce McAlpine





